



































The correspondence items were submitted for Board of
Trustees review and information.

The meeting was recessed to Closed Session at 9:30 p.m.
to discuss employee negotiations and personnel items.

The next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees will
be Monday, August 27, 1984.
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